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Missionary Of The Month
Jack & Ashley Ketteman (Japan)

Veterans Day Luncheon

On Sunday November 12 we will be 
hosting a special luncheon to for all 
Veterans and their families that are in 
attendance that morning! In order to 
make preparations, we ask that you 
please make sure to stop by the 
Welcome Center and sign up today If 
you plan to attend. We look forward to 
getting to show our respect and appreciation to you that day!


Pie & Praise Service

We will be having our annual Pie & 
Praise service on Sunday November 19 
at 6pm in our Multi-Purpose Center. We 
encourage you to bring your best pie for 
everyone to enjoy that evening! Please 
note that this will be our Thanksgiving 
service and will take the place of all 
midweek services that week. We hope you will mark your calendars 
and make plans to join us for this special time of fellowship together! 


eKids Christmas Musical

We are continuing to practice each 
Sunday morning with our eKids for this 
year’s Christmas Musical. If you have a 
child that plans to be a part, please make 
sure to have them here each Sunday 
morning as this is our main rehearsal 
time. We will also be adding an 
additional practice time on Sunday 
evenings from 5-6pm beginning THIS Sunday in our choir room.  If 
you have any questions please contact Bro. Ryan or Mrs. Alexis.


Donations For Shoes

It is once again time to start taking 
donations to buy shoes for the children 
at the Family Ministries Boys Home in 
Greeneville. This marks the 34th year 
you have generously given to this worth 
cause. Last year we were able to 
purchase a pair of shoes and give each 
boy a $50 gift card because of your support.  You can see Tim Whitson 
or Mike Anders with your donations. You can also designate with your 
offering by marking “For Shoe Donations” in the give box. We will be 
accepting donations through the end of November and purchasing 
the shoes the first week of December. We thank you in advance for 
your help!


Communion Service

We will be taking time to partake in Communion during our morning 
service on Sunday November 19. That morning all elementary kids that 
normally meet on the 3rd floor will join their families for service to be a 
part! We hope you will join us as we take time to observe and 
remember the sacrifice the Lord made for us!



